LEGAL NOTICE/DISCLAIMER

The information contained in this document does not establish a standard of care, nor does it constitute legal advice. The information is for general informational purposes only and is written from a risk management perspective to aid in reducing professional liability exposure. Please review this document for applicability to your specific practice. You are encouraged to consult with your personal attorney for legal advice, as specific legal requirements may vary from state to state.
Revised July 2015
[Letterhead]

Dear [patient]:

This letter is to notify you that we will be closing our practice located at [address] as of [date].  We will continue to see patients at our office located at [address].  

It is very important that you continue to receive chiropractic care. You have the option of continuing your chiropractic care with me/us at our [name of location] location or continuing your chiropractic care with another chiropractor of your choice.

Your medical records will be transferred to our [name of location] office. If you wish to have a copy of your records sent to another chiropractor, you will need to sign the enclosed medical record release form and send to [location where records will be maintained]. The phone number for our [name of location] location is [phone number].

It has been a pleasure providing you with chiropractic care, and I hope that you will allow me to continue providing chiropractic care in the future. I apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. 

Sincerely,

[name of doctor]

